Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Withers, Emily@HCD

Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 3:02 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Cc: Huff, Shawn@HCD; Krause, Kyle@HCD

Subject: Docket # 14-BSTD-01 2016 Building Standards Update

The California Department of Housing and Community Development’s State Housing Law (SHL) Program is responsible
for assuring the availability of affordable housing and uniform statewide code enforcement to protect the health,
safety, and general welfare of the public and occupants of housing and accessory buildings.

The SHL Program is currently in the process of reviewing the proposed changes for the 2016 California Energy Code,
supporting documents, and the 2016 California Green Building Standards Code. Due to the large amount of material
involved we will be submitting our written comments during the next week.

Emily With California Energy Commission

mily Withers
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